
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

 

Friday, 11 February 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Dilan will be leaving South Harringay School as of today, Friday 11th February. We would like to 

thank Dilan for all of her hard work, since joining our nursery in September.  

 

• As of Monday 21st February, there will be a new nursery leader. Her name is Lawrencia She 

has already met the children and the staff are excited to welcome her to South Harringay 

School.  She will be supported by our Early Years leader, Clare. We hope you join us in 

welcoming her when we return after half term 

• The staffing structure will remain the same with: Victoria and Nicola remaining in the 

nursery throughout the day and Kadira providing support in the afternoons 

We are in regular contact with Feryal and she is doing well. She has recently visited the nursery 

and we hope to welcome her back in the near future. 

If you have any questions, you can email  admin@shsharingey.co.uk  

Yours sincerely, 

Neil Reilly 

Deputy Head teacher 
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